
  

 

   
  

       

        
       
           
           

   

   

   

  

  

  
                                          

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Please Submit Comments by August 2nd, 2021 PUBLIC MEETING COMMENT FORM 
1) Drop this form in Box near Exit when 

PROJECT: SW/NW 70th/80th Avenue  Public Meeting Concludes 
2) Email: GDCPER@guerracorp.net Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) 
3) Mail this form to:

Marion County, Florida    Paul Wildman, P.E. 
7/14/2021 – 7/15/2021    Guerra Development Corp. 

2817 NE 3rd Street 
Ocala, FL 34470 

We would like to hear from you!  Please share your questions and comments with us below. If you need additional space, 
please use the back of this sheet. Name: Contact Phone / Email: 
Address: 

All information received will become part of the Project Files. 

Project Summary 

Guerra Development Corporation has been engaged by Marion County to study a 10.5-mile segment of SW/NW 80th/70th 

Avenue and will provide recommendations for future transportation improvements due to the surrounding growth and 
development of the area.  This roadway serves the public as a collector, or main roadway, with direct access to On Top of the 
World/Stone Creek developments, West Port High School, agricultural and farming properties, residential and commercial 
properties, the World Equestrian Center, and Golden Ocala. 

This study will evaluate preliminary roadway alignments, intersection improvements, alternatives, concept plans, 
environmental and cultural resources, transportation and drainage needs, with opportunity for public involvement and agency 
coordination.  

The target typical roadway section will consist of a 120’ Right-of-Way containing four traffic lanes, a grassed median, curb and 
gutter, turn lanes, bike lanes, and sidewalks.   
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